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WHAT’S ON @   
Wytaliba Public School 

     Printed on 100% recycled paper. 

2022 Term 4 Week 2:  Students please bring a water bottle every day. 
Please return the Year 7 enrolment forms to the school ASAP. 

Monday 17th October:  English, maths and creative arts. Year 7 parent/teacher 

interviews begin. 

Tuesday 18th October:  English, maths and wellbeing.  

Wednesday 19th October:  Library.  Playgroup 10am - 12pm. Hot lunch provided. 

Thursday 20th October: English, maths and science.  Yoga with Rani. 

Friday 21st October:  Centrecare visiting. Assembly. PDHPE. Please wear sports 

shoes.                                                                                                                                
Permaculture from 2pm– 3pm, parents and carers are welcome to join in.  

Important Dates 

•  17/10/22 - Year 7 Parent/teacher interviews begin.  

•   26/10/22 -  Puberty Day at Tenterfield for Year 6  

•   2/ 11 22 -  UNE Discovery Science Bus- Parents, carers and playgroup           
    welcome to attend. 

•   8/11/22 -  School photo day and Memorial Event– save the date. 

•   28/11/22 - 2/12/22 - Swim school 

•  7/12/22 -  Year 6 Transition to High School Events begin  

•   12/12/22 -  Music Performance by the Armidale Symphony Orchestra,              
     parents, grandparents, carers & community members are welcome   
    to attend this free event. 

 Reminders to parents & caregivers- 

• This newsletter can be found on our school web site at- www.wytaliba-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

• Students and parents please remember: we are a sun smart school.  No Hat = No Play  

• Any further information please contact the school. 

•  If you would like to have this newsletter emailed to you please provide the school with your email address. 

Student of the Week                                                         

                            Jarrahky      

For: Excellent work in 

writing, being a kind 

leader and great work in 

all lessons.   

 are 

   Super Spellers 

  Allara, Nina, Jarrahky,                 
Aiyanna, Samuel, Lewis,                          

Daisy, Zeph & Loki 

 

 



Congratulations                                

Aiyanna, Lewis, Nina,      

Samuel, Jarrahky,              

Zeph & Loki                                             

for 100% attendance  this week! 

   

Congratulations to Rani for running her first Yoga for Kids workshop at WPS!  
The students were all very excited about the class and enjoyed the lesson.                                 

Thanks Rani and Siara! 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to       
Nina! 

Congratulations to Samuel for achieving 100 nights of          
home reading ! Well done. 

Bushfire Memorial Day  

Dear community members, 

Wytaliba PS community is hosting a memorial event on the 8th of November  

•   Internationally renowned local artist Lloyd Gawura Hornsby will be running 

an art work  shop and inviting all students, staff and guests to contribute to a 

group art piece.  

•  Planting a tree for the past, a tree for the present and a tree for the future. 

•  Free BBQ 

•  Group photo 

 We would love you all to come along and share the day with us. 



Too many lives lost on NSW roads. 
Our goal is zero.

Your children are most at risk in the minutes after 
getting off the bus. Here are some ways you can 
reduce this risk:

• Always meet your child at the bus stop. Never
meet them on the opposite side of the road and
call them across.

• Wait until the bus has gone, then choose a safe
place to cross the road. Remember to Stop! Look!
Listen! Think!

• If you cannot meet your child, organise for
another trusted adult to take your place.

• Wait at the bus stop and stand at least one step
back from the edge of the road.

• Always wait until the bus has gone, then use a
safe place to cross.

• Buckle up if the bus has seatbelts.

Model safe pedestrian behaviour. Children learn safe 
road user habits from you and will continue them 
later on when they are old enough to travel alone. 

Until your child is at least eight years old, hold their 
hand on the footpath, in the carpark and when 
crossing the road. Up until at least 10 years old, 
supervise your child very closely, holding their hand 
when crossing the road.

Helping children on and off the bus safely

Messages to share with your children 
in Kindergarten to Year 2

Hold a grown up’s hand when:

• you cross the road

• you’re on the footpath

• you’re in a car park

Messages to share with your children 
in Years 3 and 4

• Hold an adult’s hand when
you cross the road

• Use a safe place to cross the road

Messages to share with children in 
Years 5 and 6

• Stop! Look! Listen! Think! every
time you cross the road and keep
checking until safely across

Kindergarten to Year 6

• Wait until the bus has gone and
then use a safe place to cross

STOP! 
one step back from the kerb

LOOK! 
continuously both ways

LISTEN! 
for the sounds of approaching traffic

THINK! 
whether it is safe to cross and keep checking 
until safely across

For more information on keeping our kids 
safe around schools visit the families section 
on safetytown.com.au

Road safety



When: Every Tuesday at 
 5.30pm and every 
Wednesday at 1pm 

Where: GILALC 181 Lang
Street 

Come along to Ngarabal
Language community

classes

This project is supported by the
Aboriginal Languages trust

All Ngarabul and Yugambul people, other Aboriginal
people living on Ngarabul country, and non-

Aboriginal partners and parents of Aboriginal people
are welcome to participate

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1359077981335473/
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